
KAWU-LP EL PASO APPLIED FOR AND WAS GRANTED REMAIN SILENT AUTHORITY STARTING 

08/05/2020 BECAUSE IT HAS A FCC CONSTRUCTION PERMIT TO MOVE THE RADIO FACILITY TO 

ANOTHER SITE.  LICENSEE IS STILL IN PROCESS OF BUILDING THAT SITE AND WILL 

RECOMMENCE OPERATION WITH LICENSE TO COVER WHEN CONSTRUCTION IS COMPLETE.

1


